
 

Hi 

Can you please take this email as my request to be exempted from the Street knowledge test 

and WAV policy, I have been a taxi driver for almost 30 years with no complaints to my name 

and always represented Aberdeen in a courteous and professional manner.  I only work 3 

days per week as I am looking to retire in the near future and I do not have the financial means 

to justify a new WAV vehicle having just upgraded this year.  

I must note that I never received an email regarding this issue in 2021, I did hand in the 

paperwork as I noted that I was not comfortable completing online paperwork and this was 

accepted by the office I do not have printing facilities etc.  This is the first time it was mentioned 

as it’s the first time I have responded to the issue, had I been advised or received the email in 

2021 this would have been addressed at the time.  I appreciate I am not the best with 

computers etc but I always endeavour to do this with support.    

Kind regards 


